
 

 

 

November 2, 2021 

 

Jennifer Meas, Editor 

Washington State Register 

Office of the Code Reviser 

Jennifer.Meas@leg.wa.gov 

 

Dear Jennifer: 

 

The Leave and Care Division of the Employment Security Department (department) is withdrawing the 

CR-101 Preproposal Statement of Inquiry published as WSR 21-09-014. The preproposal was filed on 

April 9, 2021 and related to Phase 3 of implementation for the Long-Term Services and Supports Trust 

Program.  

The department intends to file a new CR 101 to modify the subject of rulemaking for Phase 3 of 

implementation.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
April Amundson, Policy and Rules Manager 

Leave and Care Division 

Employment Security Department 
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